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Subject:        

 
Heritage Revitalization Agreements in the Queen’s Park Heritage 
Conservation Area 

 

 
PURPOSE 
 
To provide an update to the Community Heritage Commission (CHC) regarding the 
removal of the temporary suspension of new Heritage Revitalization Agreement (HRA) 
applications in the Queen’s Park Heritage Conservation Area. This memo is for 
information.  
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the September 11, 2023 Council meeting, a staff report asked Council for direction 
on the potential to lift the temporary suspension of new HRA applications in the Queen’s 
Park Heritage Conservation Area, which had been in place since June 21, 2021. The 
related staff report to Council is included as Appendix A.  
 
After discussion, Council passed the following resolution: 
 

That Council direct staff to remove the suspension on new Heritage 
Revitalization Agreement (HRA) applications in the Queen’s Park Heritage 
Conservation Area and to create a Council priority list for staff to pursue in 
respect of housing matters.    

 
As a result, new HRA applications for properties in the Queen’s Park Heritage 
Conservation Area can now be submitted. One new application has been received to 
date. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
Appendix A: Report to Council Dated September 11, 2023: Heritage Revitalization 

Agreements in Queen’s Park Heritage Conservation Area 
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